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Final draft 3. 0 roduced John Somers meets Ms A. 
John Somers meets Ms A again. 
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working on it. clearly, for 1 O days or so 
and it had gone through various 
iterations, By--if 1 can just check my
notes-17 November, we had moved the 
procedure on from dealing with former 
ministers to include current ministers and 
former ministers of other parties. 
Through the iterative process, tne

procedure had developed quite a bit 
further. The chief of staff's interest at 
that time-and I think that that is 
identnled in the report that has been 
submitted- was to ensure that there 
was an appropriate recognition of the 
First Minister's responsibilities and a 
separation of responsibilmes between 
the First Minister and the permanent 
secretary. (see Annex 3) 

JS - See Annex 4 for Liz statement
to SGHHC committee on this 

Perm Sec meets FM to discuss 
proposed complaints process 

(as noted in the Open Record pg 
15 - 13/12118) 





A version of the procedure sent to 
FM. (See Annex 1: EMAIL 10) 

(JS - I think we passed_this to you
in hard-copy) 
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JS - extract from SP Official
Record - SGHHC committee. 25
Aug 2020. 

James Hynd: During the exchanges 
that I had with the chief of staff, 
particularly at a meeting on 24 
November, she indicated that the 
procedure should be developed further 
to remove from the First Minister the role 
to decide how to investigate complaints 
against current ministers in particular. As 
a result of that, the drafting moved to 
indicate that the permanent secretary 
would, if she felt there was a case to 
answer regarding a complaint against a
current minister, automatically trigger the 
investigation without recourse to the First 
Minister. In some ways, it was a 
strengthening of the independence of the 
procedure from the First Minister that put 
the responsibility to decide whether to 
initiate an investigation against a current 
minister on to the permanent secretary. 
In the engagements that I had with the 
chief of staff, she was reflecting what 
she felt was the First Minister's view that 
the First Minister should have less and 
less involvement in the operation of the 
procedure at an operational level. ( see 
annex 3) 

JS - See Annex 4 for Liz statement to

SGHHC committee on this 
















